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From: Ray Allshouse 
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 8:15:11 AM
To: Debbie Tarry; John Norris 
Cc: Heidi Costello; Rachael Markle 
Subject: FW: Councilmember Questions Follow-up
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

This is the outstanding feedback requested of SPU mentioned in Derek’s December 10th response regarding ongoing costs for residential sprinkler systems in
one and two-family homes.
 
Please pass to Council…  Ray
 
From: LaFontaine, Derek (FM) <dlafontaine@shorelinefire.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 4:07 PM
To: Ray Allshouse <rallshouse@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Mandatory Residential Fire Sprinklers
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hi Ray.
I finally just called SPU’s billing department.
3/4 inch meter is 22.40 per month
1 inch meter is 23.05 per month.
 
So, that is a 65 cents difference on monthly water bill.
 
Thanks.
Derek

From: Ray Allshouse <rallshouse@shorelinewa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 10:18 AM
To: LaFontaine, Derek (FM) <dlafontaine@shorelinefire.com>
Subject: Mandatory Residential Fire Sprinklers
 
External Email Alert! Use caution before clicking l inks or opening attachments.

Hi Derek…  Did you ever get feedback from SPU regarding ongoing customer water charges associated with larger water service lines necessary for sprinkler
systems?      
 

C. Ray Allshouse AIA, CBO
Building Official
Planning & Community Development
17500 Midvale Avenue North
Shoreline, WA 98133-4905 (206)801-2541

   Past President, Washington Association of Building Officials
           Support sustainable options by not making paper copies
 

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=A04778D607E44538AB71093AF346E388-RALLSHOUSE
mailto:dtarry@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:jnorris@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:hcostello@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:rmarkle@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:rallshouse@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:dlafontaine@shorelinefire.com

